
 

INVITATION FOR BID 

Vacancy Cleaning 

HACA-17-B-0222 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Austin (HACA) is accepting bids for cleaning 

services on vacant units.  Optional make-ready painting services may be applicable. 

Multiple contracts may be awarded to qualified sources.  There will be a pre-bid 

conference on September 8,
 
2017 at 10:00 AM at Booker T. Washington, 905 Bedford, 

Austin, TX  78702. This will be an estimated quantity, firm fixed price, five year 

contract reviewed annually. Bids will be accepted until September 22, 2017 at 10:00 

AM/CST. 

 

Bid packets may be obtained at the HACA Purchasing office, 1124 S. IH 35, Austin 

Texas 78704. For bid packet information contact Nora Morales, Director of 

Purchasing at 512-767-7797, noram@hacanet.org. 

 

All responses must be sealed and clearly marked “Invitation for Bids” and have the 

correct HACA bid number. Responses must be delivered to 1124 S. IH-35, Austin 

Texas 78704.  HACA reserves the right to reject any or all responses and waive any 

informalities in the response process.  

 

You can also dial 7-1-1 and it will automatically go to a different group such as TTY, 

Voice, VCO, HCO, etc. Relay Texas TTY no 1-800-735-2989 Customer Service no 1-

800-676-3777 (V/T). 


